July 22, 2006

Premier Care Nurses of America 2799 N.W. Boca Raton Blvd. Boca Raton, FL 33431

Dear Maryanna:

Marty and I are so grateful for the nursing care your staff has provided during the past three months. The women you sent to stay with me during the two months I spent in the Delray Hospital and for another three weeks at home were universally compassionate, attentive and competent. They were always on time, interfacing with one another, advocating for my needs with hospital staff and in Mira's case saving my life. Their presence made me feel more secure and undoubtedly helped me heal.

I don't know or don't remember all of their names but please pass on our gratitude to Mira, Horya, Iliania, Victoria, Delirose and others who helped us when we needed it most. Mira, with whom I spent the most time, became a dear friend. Her sense of humor, her efficiency, hard work and willingness to help in any way lightened the load on Marty and built my own confidence. Until her last day with me here at home, she encouraged me and gradually transferred her care of me to my own shoulders without my even noticing it.

Thank you again for your remarkable service and the many kindnesses of the women on your staff.

Caerce Cerrace

Sincerely,

Ann N. Gazourian and Martin G. Gazourian

7411 Rosewood Circle Boca Raton, FL 33487

End. #6939 #6940